
This is my Safety report for April 24, 1984 

There was a meeting of the Pres. Safety C'tee this 
morning 
There is nothing earth shattering to report on that matter. 

Susan pointed out that there is asbestos removal going on in 
IRC. 

Karen told the exec. 

C o-tc~sit.'ol 
~( . (il-M11 

that ~ the WCB seminar in May is for 
those who have safety responsibilities written into their 
job descriptions -- management positions. Mr. Crampton 
told Karen that she did not qualify for the seminar for 
the above reason -- and that sitting on a committee did 
not qualify her either. 

Sheri asked about the door for Special Collections. 
Karen answered that Emerald Murphy asked Capt. Affleck 
about this at the meeting this morning (After the mtg). 
His reply was that provisions were being made • for the installation 
of the door. 

'--------' Sheri asked Karen what she had found out about the 7th floor 
being used to s t liE house stacks. Karen repli e .d that she had 
not investigated the matter. ~ (She forgot about it) 
When she asked if the executive would instruct her to 
write Erik de Bruijn s]a: I% regarding the 
stacks in the 7th floor, Sheri asked that Karen check with her 
this week -for more details. F&..Af!l&S Perhaps the letter was 
unnecessary. 
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